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Together, we make home possible.
When we catch hold of the vision that all people have a home, amazing things start happening. For a generation, neighbors 
across the Twin Cities metro have believed that home should be a reality for every single one of us. So we’ve worked 
together, prayed together, sat in city council meetings together, served meals together, written postcards together – rolled up 
our sleeves together to move closer and closer to that vision. 

And thanks to your generosity over this past year, we’re poised to rewrite the story 
of home for a new generation. 

Great River Landing is opening doors for men coming out of incarceration and into stable employment and the chance at a 
new chapter – the first homes of their kind in Minnesota. 

Families who have experienced homelessness will be able to live and grow in a community they love with trusted, professional 
case managers by their side because we launched Vista 44 in Hopkins, Prairie Pointe in Shakopee, and Emerson Village in 
North Minneapolis. 

Families in our shelter program have stayed safe, warm, and well-fed in the midst of the worst pandemic and economic 
collapse in memory because we adapted our model and kept them connected to essential resources and hospitality.

Clifton Hawa & Hassan

550,000 Minnesotans who aren’t receiving the rent subsidy they qualify for would get one 
through Bring It Home, MN, legislation Beacon is organizing to pass at the state legislature. This 
bold, game-changing public policy goes upstream to prevent homelessness so all Minnesotans 
can find stability at home. 

Even in the midst of this progress, though, it remains evident there is so much more to do. This 
year, we’ve been confronted in visceral ways by the abiding discrimination against our neighbors 
of color in society at large and in the housing systems we’re trying to change. Homelessness 
has become more visible as millions had wages cut and as tents fill our parks because 
neighbors have nowhere else to go. We’ve encountered ugly and false narratives about people 
with low incomes. We continue to wrestle with the ramifications of our vision when we say “ALL” 
people have a home and how that disrupts the status quo – and compels us forward.

Thank you for your gifts this year. 
We can’t wait to see what else we can do together.   

But thanks to your generosity, we are moving forward. We’re in the midst of raising $12 million to fund 
our work over three years. Together, we are building a strong foundation for home that will create the 
Minnesota we long to see. A Minnesota we’re proud to hand to the next generation. A Minnesota where 
home isn’t just possible: it’s part of each and every story. 



Your donations of $3.7 million are being used toward:

FY2020 Report to Donors By the Numbers...
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For more questions about your gift, contact Clara at (651) 789-6260 ext. 232 
or clind@beaconinterfaith.org

For additional details, see our audited financials and 990 on our website: 
www.beaconinterfaith.org/financials 

Sustaining Quality Homes for Current Residents 
Full-circle, On-site Support 
Shelter Programs 
Launching New Homes & Advancing Policies 

KEY:

Community gifts to Beacon are leveraged OVER 20 TIMES to bring in millions 
of crucial public dollars for homes and services each year.

FY20 Total Expenses: $10,859,772
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